From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
Date:  7/21/2016 1:06:10 PM
Subject:  FW: Speaker Lucas' 2017 TENTATIVE Plans

FYI.

From: Julie Cox [mailto:jcox@cia-sc.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 12:35 PM
Subject: Speaker Lucas' 2017 TENTATIVE Plans

Charles Reid sent a memo to the House staff regarding the Speaker's TENTATIVE plans for Freshman
Orientation and Organizational Session

Freshman Orientation - Wednesday & Thursday, November 16 - 17, 2016
Organizational Session - Tuesday & Wednesday, December 6 - 7, 2016

Pre-filing dates have NOT been determined but they should be announced soon. He did say that pre-
filing would occur AFTER Organizational Session.

We will keep you posted.

Julie Cox, CIA

jcox@cia-sc.com; 803.518.3324 text/cell 83.726.7174 direct line
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